

Happy Valley Primary

Weekly Note Home

Office Hours: 7:00am - 3:30pm School Hours: 8:00am - 2:10pm Telephone 530-357-2131 ~ Fax: 530-357-2138 ~ Website: hvusd.net



Keep your students warm. Don't forget those jackets, hats and mittens. Please mark jackets with permanent marker so they don't get lost, NO "Hot Hands" or chemical based products are allowed. Personal items brought from home other than clothing may get lost.



Every Monday Release Time is 1:10 pm. Bus will drop off 1 hr before regular time.

Dates to Remember:

1-28: Tutoring 2:20-3:20pm

1-30: Tutoring 2:20-3:20pm

1-31: Last day to sign up for Happy Valley Little League.

2-4: Tutoring 2:20-3:20pm

2-6: Tutoring 2:20-3:20pm

2-11: Coffee with the Principal 7:30am Rroom #1

2-11: Tutoring 2:20-3:20pm

2-11:Board Meeting-Primary School Room 6:00pm

2-13: Tutoring 2:20-3:20pm

2-14: Valentine's Day

2-17 thru 2-21: President's Week

No School



Cold and Flu season is here. Please remember to call the office if your child will be absent. 357-2131 or email rparkinson@hvusd.net





Note from Mrs. Craig, Principal

This week has brought about some bustling weather. Please remember to send a jacket to school with your child. If it isn't raining and pouring, we encourage our students to enjoy the outside air. When they can run and play it helps them focus in the classroom.

It's easy to see that our students are learning and building literacy skills. When students learn skills, practice, and listen to understand they improve communication and inquiry. Curiosity opens the mind to greater learning!

Our TK-Kindergarten Round Up will be held on March 4. Our teachers will join with the staff from Head Start and our state preschool that will be opening in the near future, in order to give families an opportunity to explore options and enroll in high quality programs right here at our school. We hope you are able to join us.

Please remember that school starts at 8:00. If you are dropping your child off in the morning, try to give them enough time to eat a nutritious breakfast before they begin the day. If they arrive by 7:44, that should give them plenary of time to eat and be ready to learn when class starts. Warm wishes to all through these winter months!